

2018 April 12

Ms. Jerri-Joanne Bunn Committee Secretary City Clerk's Office City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

Dear Ms. Bunn

Please accept this letter as a request to appoint Mr. Andrew Powell, Public Health Inspector, Food Safety and Healthy Environments Team, as the Health Unit's representative on, and non-voting member of, the Advisory Committee on the Environment.

Sincerely

Dr. Chris Mackie, MD, MHSc, CCFP, FRCPC

Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer